
From: Webmaster  
Sent: November-18-13 3:11 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2013-0321 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I have struggled to pay my hydro bills which have increased dramatically over the past 10 years. 
I am retired and on a fixed income which does not increase. I ask that you not allow the OPG to 
raise its payment amounts as I and many other pensioners will be moving closer to having to sell 
our houses and move to who knows where! I would very much appreciate being able to stay in 
my house until I am no longer physically able to care for it but if I have to continue to accept 
increase after increase in my hydro bills, I may just wind up on the street.  
 
Thank you for considering my request. 

Name: Rosemary Newman 

Address:   
 

Email:  

Phone:  

Fax: 0 

Company:  
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